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Weprin Joins Chinese American Parent-Student 

Council for Summer Clean Up Project 
 
(Bellerose, NY)  In partnership with the Chinese American Parent-Student Council, Assemblyman David 

I. Weprin (D – Bellerose) initiated a street cleaning project today on Winchester Boulevard.  Over 20 

young adults came for the project and were eager to improve their neighborhood. 

 

“It’s great to see so many young people coming out to help their community,” said Assemblyman 

Weprin.  “Being so engaged at such a young age certainly shows they have a promising future.” 

 

After 10am this morning, Assemblyman Weprin met with volunteers at the intersection of Winchester 

Boulevard and Hillside Avenue and made their way towards Union Turnpike.  Over 10 bags of litter were 

collected by the end of the clean-up.   

 

“As a youth development non-profit, CAPSC is excited to once again collaborate with NYS 

Assemblyman Weprin in organizing today's community clean up event,” said Yen Chou, President of the 

CAPSC.  “Through these participatory activities we organize year-round, CAPSC encourages students to 

become closely involved with their communities in which they reside as it will greatly benefit both the 

society at large and themselves. We hope to give students the opportunity to transform themselves and 

others by integrating their character and values-based leadership development through volunteerism.” 

 

For more information about getting involved in the community, email weprind@assembly.state.ny.us or 

call Assemblyman Weprin’s office at 718-454-3027 (Fresh Meadows).   
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